## Boyz Zone

A Message From Our School Principal
Welcome to our Christmas newsletter. It is that time of
year again and it is hard to believe Christmas is here
already. Will it be a WHITE one?
I would like to thank all the staff members for their hard
work and support for all the boys during the year.
To all the parents a big thank you for your continued
support for all the activities we run,
it is very much appreciated.



Mrs. O'Connor's class receiving an award for the Tidy Towns Project, "A berry for each Season" from Minister Joe McHugh



• Letterkenny Pantomine Robin Hood has given our school Monday 19<sup>th</sup> January performance. We hope to raise in excess of €3,000 if we can sell all seats. Tickets €15 and €25 for two. Contact Mary in the Office. Keep in mind for Christmas gifts!

## Activities for our next Green Flag





Mrs. Devlin's 1st class on a walk in the school grounds.

## Global Citizenship Day



International food tasting



International Dance



Ms. Lagan and pupils sampling some tasty delights from around



Green School Committee looking after the litter





Pupils showing off the food grown here on the grounds of Scoil Cholmcille





Mr. Simmons' 5th class on a visit to Bryson's Recycling Plant



Mrs. Kenny's senior infants learning all about road safety





The pupils of Scoil Cholmcille filled shoe boxes with Christmas presents which have been shipped to Eastern Europe.



Jim Clarke coached Gaelic football to the classes in the first term..





Paddy Ward and Fionn Halligan wrote some fantastic stories for Ms. Lagan.



Ms. O'Sullivan teaching the Aistear programme



Well done to those boys who made it on to the Hall of Fame!





Mrs. McDaid's 2nd class receiving a certificate for three months of good behaviour.



Mrs. Mulrain's 6th class on a trip to Glenveagh.



Noelle Sandilands from Central Library collecting European Christmas exchange decorations and project.



Mrs. Herron's 4th class made some fantastic decorations for the project



Hanging the decorations from the other European countries.



Mrs. O'Connor's 2nd class making a water wheel



Mr. Sweeny's class rock. Look at those guitars!





Mr. Crossan and Mr. Kavanagh attended a workshop for Science Week in our local library



Mrs. Carr's 1st class got dressed up fpr Halloween.

Don't forget to visit our website— www.scoilcolmcillelk.ie